
09/12/2019 

MS Louise Lyons 
1 / 39 East Esplanade ESP 
Manly NSW 2095 
accounts@garfish.com.au 

RE: DA2019/1234 - 0 Wharves And Jetties MANLY NSW 2095

I am writing as the owner of Garfish Manly to object to DA2019/1234 concerning El Camino & 
Sake extending their outdoor seating areas.
Garfish Manly has operated at 1/39 East Esplanade Manly for the past 13 years and we pride 
ourselves on being one of the most stable restaurants in Manly.
My concerns relate to the proposed capacity and the amenity of the neighbourhood in relation 
to patrons leaving the licensed premises.
The area surrounding the Manly Wharf has been known for its selection of restaurants and well 
reputed bars for some time. The addition of 193 outdoor seats for El Camino and 164 for Sake 
are making the area more of a high-volume drinking area. Each day we remove beer bottles 
and other rubbish from the exterior of our restaurant. How will the immediate vicinity in front of 
their premises be kept clean? This area is the main entry point for tourism to Manly and a well 
patronised area for exercise and families and children to spend time. Certainly not an area for 
drunken patrons to leave bottles/vomit after closing time
As a sidenote we pride ourselves on the contribution we make to the local community We 
sponsor Lifeline, Manly Warringah Netball, Manly Marlins, Curl Curl Knights and Manly Surf 
Life Saving Club. What contribution do these restaurants make to the local community? In 
addition, we are asked to consider a proposal on behalf of an organisation that has already 
underpaid and exploited staff by making them work excessive hours. 
Lastly the recent revocation of the lock-out laws by the NSW State Government will mean a 
return to late night excessive alcohol consumption and the consequent violence.
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